
AUBURN UNIVERSITY 
Policy on the Annual Review of Graduate 

Teaching Assistants and Doctoral Students 
 

Effective beginning Fall 2014, the Graduate School will require that each department conduct – at 
least on an annual basis – an evaluation of the progress of each Graduate Teaching Assistant (GTA) 
and each graduate student enrolled in a  doctoral program. Continuation is contingent upon 
satisfactory performance.  
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